
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Sunflower Class  

Autumn 1   Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 

We hope you have all managed to relax over the summer and are 

ready for some fun-filled learning. 

We are looking forward to getting to know our new friends in class, 

watch the seasonal changes and get used to the new timetable. 

 

 

 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 

 

 

 

Key Class information 

Monday and Thursday – please send swimming kits. 

Wednesday – weekly trip to Bourne Woods, please send 

appropriate clothing and footwear. 

 

 

Curriculum 

Our theme this term is ‘You’ve got a friend in 

me’ and our story is Together We Can  by 

Caryl Hart. Pupils will be working on their 

individual targets in these lessons. Our PSHE 

lessons will continue with this theme, 

thinking about who is important to us. 

Our 4D room time will be spent exploring 

what we can enjoy doing with friends . 

We have two sessions in the hot spa weekly 

this year, we would really like every pupil to 

access this. 

As part of our Physical and Sensory lessons 

we will go to Bourne woods in the school 

minibuses. We hope to enjoy a walk around 

to watch the seasons change, to enjoy being 

under the tree canopies and have a snack 

picnic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence, or to notify us of a medical appointment, please email: 

willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk 

Any general enquiries, please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Sunflower Class Staff 

   
 

 

Katherine Caitlin Sallyanne Dawn     
 

Whole School Diary Dates 

12/09/2022 Meet the Teacher and Team 
04/10/2022 School Photos  
06/10/2022  Parents’ Evening 
11/10/2022 Parents’ Evening 
14/10/2022 Flu Vaccinations 
21/10/2022 Last Day of Term 
31/10/2022 Start of Term 
 
Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
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